
Invita�on Le�er 

Dear chess friends 

Its is our great pleasure to invite you to par�cipate at the FIDE World Senior Chess Championship 
2024. Which will be held from 16th to 29th of November in Porto Santo Island - Portugal. 

The event will have 42,500€ thousand prize Money and will be hosted at Hotel Vila Baleira with all 
inclusive next to the best awarded European Beach.  

We have prepared a wonderful event with 700m2 playing hall at the hotel and prepared to meet you 
standard enjoy peacefully the nature of at one of the safest places in the world.  

More informa�on you can find at our webpage:  worldsenior2024.fide.com  
Email: worldsenior@fide.com  

We also have a helpline via whatsapp on +351937245507 
(in English, french, German, Russian Spanish Portuguese, and other languages  to assist you with informa�on, Visas and travel arrangements )

Hope to see you soon in Porto Santo witch we are sure will be a remarkable experience for you. 

O Presidente da Federação Portuguesa de Xadrez 

  ___________________________ 

       Dominic Robin Cross 
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